
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st ser) 
Allan & Mary Alspach (2nd service) 

Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (1st service) 
Mike & Sarah Scorzetti (2nd service) 

Nursery Ginnie Tietjens & Naomi Hawkins (1st )  
Brenda Madrill & Eleanor Wallace (2nd)  

Mindy Rahn & Jana Scheetz (1st shift) 

Tara Gilmore & Rachel Kiefer (2nd ser) 

Ushers Michael & Sarah Scorzetti (1st service) 
Rand Ziegler & Arlin Benner (2nd service) 

Michael & Sarah Scorzetti (1st service) 
Rand Ziegler & Arlin Benner (2nd service) 

Closing  Rich & Rose Longacre - November Rich & Rose Longacre - November 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group  
Monday, 3-7:30pm - First Monday meal at Pennsburg UCC. See Ginnie Tietjens 
Tuesday, 9:30-11am - Women's Bible Study in the community room 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in community room 
Tuesday, 7:00pm - "Celebrate Recovery" informational meeting in classroom 1   
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Lisa's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6,7,8 at the church 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Group at the church for grades 9-12  
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Women's Bible Study "Jonah - Navigating A Life Interrupted" 

Wednesday, 7:15pm - Alabama worship team practice 
Thursday, 9:00am-noon - Homeschoolers meet  
Thursday, 7:00pm - Elders' meeting 
Thursday, 7-9:00pm - Volleyball for anyone 18 and older 
Friday, 8-10:00pm - "Hoops Night" for all who like basketball 
 

Mennonite Mission Network - Evangelical Mennonite church of Burkina Faso 
thanks you for praying for the country after a coup d'état in Sept. Continue to pray 
for peaceful elections & for a spirit of reconciliation between political factions. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 696, blue Bible 1528, blue/green Bible 1918)              Matthew 19:3-12 

Sermon - "Sexuality" (Part 1)                              Pastor Kris 
Ministry Moment 
Sharing Time and Prayer          Chad Landis - Elder in Charge 
(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)  

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                       Pastor 
* * * * * * 

Nomination sheets for Elder & Witness Director should be placed in the two labeled 
baskets at the rear of the sanctuary today. If you've misplaced your copy, there are 
extras available on the sound booth. 
 

New adult Sunday School classes are beginning today on Philippians, Spiritual 
Disciplines, and Gospel-Centered Families with locations to be announced. Please 
note that "Kingdom Women" led by Diane Dougherty will continue to meet in 
classroom 1 continuing this study for the next 6-8 weeks. 
 

We welcome Gerry & Lydia Clemmer as they worship with us this morning. Gerry 
will join the staff here as Associate Pastor beginning this week. Although John & Bev 
plan to continue attending Finland, this marks the end of his role as Associate 
Pastor. We are grateful for the solid Biblical teaching you have given us, John, and 
pray God's blessing on you and Bev. 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer, Jana Scheetz, Ginger Wint) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Ginger Wint) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Cindy Paul & Sue Rice) - Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & Amy Reinford) - Room 204 second floor hallway 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
Adult men - "Kingdom Men" led by Keith Wyble - Classroom 1 in gym 
Adult women - "Kingdom Women" led by Diane Dougherty  - Classroom 1 in new hallway 
Adult class - "Living by the Book" (Kris Wint & Ken Paul) - Classroom 2 behind coatroom 
Men's Class - "The Christian Community Comes Alive" (Acts) - Classroom 2 in gym 

Prayer Room - Classroom 4 in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week's Attendance  

First service – 98 

Second service - 74 

 



Announcements 
 

Thank You: Pastor John & Bev, Ginger & I want to thank the congregation for the 
many expressions of appreciation and encouragement we received throughout the 
month of October (and throughout the year). We are so blessed by our faith family. 

Pastor Kris 
 

"Celebrate Recovery" informational meeting will be held this Tuesday, November 
3, at 7:00pm in classroom 1 to discern if this is the ministry that God wants to use to 
free and grow your life or to discern if God is calling you to serve in this ministry that 
God has used to change hundreds of lives. Please sign up on the bulletin board in 
the community room by the kitchen if you have interest in attending this meeting.  
 

Today, 3pm - You are invited to a  Zion Choral concert at Exeter Bible Church, 926 
Philadelphia Avenue, Birdsboro, PA. 
 

November 7, 7pm - Bob Stevenson, church leader from Mexico City, will be at Line 
Lexington Mennonite Church. See the flyer in your mailbox today.  
 

November 12, 7:00pm - Everyone is invited to a Worship Concert here by Austin 
French. He was here a year ago with his group, and Colin Ingram has arranged for 
him to come again. If you have questions, contact Colin. 
 

November 13, 6:00pm - Simcha will be participating in a "Spa Night for Life" to 
benefit Crossroads Pregnancy Center. This evening of pampering through facials, 
manicures, pedicures, massages, refreshments and 2 dances by Simcha will be 
held at Upper Perk Community Church, 258 Main Street, East Greenville. Cost is 
$10/adult and $5/kids. Early online registration insures your slot for a facial and/or 
massage. Talk to Sarah Scorzetti for more information. 
 

November 15, 7-9pm - Bowling at Earl Bowl in Earlington open to all. $10/person 
includes bowling, pizza & soda. Contact Russ Hess for more information. Another 
event under consideration is a "Mercy Me" concert December 6, 6pm at Reading 
Performing Arts Center. Let Russ know if you have an interest in that. 
 

Nov. 22, 4:30pm - Thanksgiving meal. A movie will be shown at 5:30, followed by a 

Prayer and Praise service at 6:30pm. We are in need of fall centerpieces for the 
Thanksgiving Dinner. Please sign up on the bulletin board by the kitchen if you would 
like to provide a centerpiece, and bring it to church on Sunday morning, Nov. 22nd.  
Thanks. If you have any questions, see Ellen Rutt. 
 

An aide is needed for the 2-3 year old Toddler's S.S. class for every other month. 
Please talk to Sherry Frederick for more information if you're interested in helping. 
 

Our church nursery is in need of helpers during 1st service and Sunday school. If 
you are interested in helping with this in any way, please contact Naomi Hawkins at 
NHawkinsRN@hotmail.com or Nichele York at nichele.m.york@gmail.com. 
 

Individually-wrapped candy is being collected to hand out at the Hometown 
Christmas Parade on Dec. 6th. Place donations in the bin in the Community Room.  
 
 


